
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF ANNUAL AUDIT 

FOR FISCAL YEAR 2022-2023 

 

On the 15th day of July 2024, the Broken Arrow City Council accepted the City of Broken 

Arrow’s annual audit. This audit of the City’s financial status, which was prepared by Arledge & 

Associates, P.C., is available for public inspection in the office of the Broken Arrow City Clerk 

and in the main reception area of City Hall. Both areas are located in City Hall, 220 South First 

Street, Broken Arrow, Oklahoma 74012. 

 

   

 Curtis Green 

 City Clerk 


